
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230324.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act of 2000, please can you provide me with the 
following information: 
 
How much did secamb pay in the period 01/01/2022 each month till 28/02/2023 
in 
ULEZ  £0 
LEZ     £0 
Or any other area of the county’s emissions zones?  £0 
How many vehicles are within the fleet that are exempt?  
Of a Fleet of 896 vehicles, we currently have 773 vehicles that meet all ULEZ 
requirements. Outside of this we have 123 vehicles that do not meet ULEZ 
requirements, with 73 of these vehicles being operational response vehicles that 
have a memorandum of understanding (MOU) exemption in place with Transport for 
London (TFL). The remaining 50 vehicles are non-operational vehicles that have no 
requirement to enter these zones.  
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 

 
 
 
 
  



 

 


